### Rizza, Salvatore A.

From: Southern Connecticut State University <orientation@southernct.edu>

**Sent:** Tuesday, August 26, 2025 8:32 AM

**To:** Rizza, Salvatore A. **Subject:** Family Update: Week 1!



Family Update: August 26, 2025

### This email contains the following:

- Message from the Director of Orientation,
   Transition & Family Engagement
- Weekly Feature
  - Week of Welcome
- News and Notes
  - 。 Part-Time Job Fair
- This Week at Southern
- Resources

### **Message from the Director**



Dear Owl Families,

Happy Day 1 of the Fall 2025 Semester!

As the semester begins, we hope that you are all doing well. Based on what we've seen the past few days, your students seem to be doing great! However, we know that some students may be struggling with either the transition to a new college experience or stumbling as they return to a new semester. One of the goals of Orientation, Transition & Family Engagement is to support parents, families and supporters in guiding their students in achieving their goals. In addition to regular emails, invite you to visit the Parent and Family Website for valuable information and we are happy to connect individually via email, video chat or phone.

Please also save the date for **Family Day** which will be held on **Saturday**, **October 4**<sup>th</sup>! Family Day is part of Southern's Homecoming and promises to be a fun-filled and spirited experience. Last year, we had over 800 family members in attendance. We hope to open registration by September 5th.

Please know that our office is her to support not only students, but all of you! If we can be of support, please reach out to us.

Sincerely,

Sal Rizza

## Weekly Feature

**↓ READ MORE ↓** 



The Week of Welcome is a great way for students to connect to other students, learn about resources, and prepare of success!

Students will receive emails daily reminding them of what's on the schedule. For them to see the complete list of W.O.W. events, they can visit the Week of Welcome website by clicking <u>HERE</u>.



#### From the Office of Career and Professional Development

Dear Students.

Looking for a part-time job this semester? Join us at Southern Connecticut State University's **Part-Time Job Fair** during Week of Welcome! This event is **open to all students from every class year**—whether you're seeking Federal Work Study, on-campus roles, or off-campus opportunities.

- **Wednesday, August 27, 2025**
- 12:00 PM 3:00 PM
- Adanti Student Center Ballroom

Come meet employers, explore opportunities, and take the next step toward your goals. Bring your energy, your questions, and let's put **Your Future in Focus!** 

We look forward to seeing you there!
Warmly,
Office of Career and Professional Development
Southern Connecticut State University



WED | AUG 27 12 - 3PM

ADANTI STUDENT CENTER BALLROOM SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY





Students receive a weekly email listing events and activities! We will share this email periodically here. This week, the vast majority of activities can be found on the WOW website.

# Resources



Helpful Links- these are a number of helpful links that we have gathered specifically for parents/families that will be helpful now and in the future.

Resources- these is another general page filled with links that may be helpful!

Residence Life- with so many questions regarding residence life, this may be a great place to find information!

### Advising- information regarding academic advising.



orientation@southernct.edu 203.392.5168

501 Crescent Street 06515,New Haven

Unsubscribe

